
HERITAGE ASSETS OF SIGNIFICANCE STATEMENT 

51A High Street, Martin 

 
This Householder Planning Application is for the erection of a detached garage (with 
inhabitable room above) within the grounds of No. 51A High Street, Martin.  
 
The site itself sits outside and to the north of the Martin Conservation Area and is not in 
proximity to any listed buildings. There are no Heritage Assets affected by this proposal.  
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